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Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. The International Lactation Consultant
Association (ILCA) is a recognized NGO with the UN ECOSOC and represents more than 5000
skilled lactation providers in 90 countries who work directly with breastfeeding families. ILCA fully
supports the inclusion of this important indicator to the DHS survey. This data would be useful in
research and advocacy efforts involving support for breastfeeding families worldwide. 
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